July 19, 2016

Irish Beach Water Customers,

On July 9, 2016, the Board of Directors passed Resolution 2016-02 regarding the
emergency water conservation measures implemented due to the drought. This
action was taken in response to the lifting of restrictions on non-urban districts
like Irish Beach Water District.

The Board would like to thank you for reducing usage by 15% during this period.
Because our water supply is in good standing, we are allowed to lift all
restrictions, but ask that you to follow the voluntary conservation measures
attached to the resolution and use common sense conservation practices.

For the Irish Beach Water District

Don Harley



